
Anchor #1 Good morning, Spring-Ford. I am Natalie. 

#2  I am Tatum. Today is Wednesday, March 22, 2023. Today is a Day 4. 

#1 
Today’s weather will be mostly cloudy with a high of 59 °F. 

#2 

There will be a GSA-PRIDE meeting tomorrow. It’s everyone’s favorite meeting of 

the year, Talent Show Day! Come to room 276 after second bus call ready to 

show off your talent.  

#1 

We’ll also be taking our yearbook picture, so dress to impress. All are welcome! 

Please have your ride here to pick you up promptly at 4:10. 

#2 

The dentist is coming Friday March 24. Assigned students will receive their pass 

that morning to come to the nurse’s office at their designated times.  It’s quick 

and easy!  And don’t forget to brush your teeth! 

#1 

There will be a Builders Club meeting today in room E176 after 2nd bus bell.  We 

will be making pet toys to donate to the local SPCA shelter. If you plan on 

attending, please be sure to have a ride arranged for 4:00 in the front of the 

building.  See Mrs. Bologa if you have any questions. 

#2 

5K Club meets every Tuesday & Thursday in Room 142.  Pickup is in the back of 

the building at 4pm.  Join anytime!  Students must have a permission form 

signed to participate.  

#1 

Forms and questions can be directed to Mrs. Bower in Room 142,  

Mr. Butterweck in Room 250 or Ms. Ames in Room 258. 

#2 

Art Club will Meet Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday this week.  Be sure to 

have a ride to pick you up at 4PM in the back of the building. 

 



#1 

Our March Madness Spirit Days continue. Thursday, March 23 is mismatch day 

and Friday, March 24 is twin/opposite day. 

#2 

Robotics club sign-ups are happening.  Students will sign up as a team of 3, we 

will only take 10 teams.   

#1 

If we get more than 10 teams, there will be a lottery to see who will 

participate.  Students can get a sign-up form and permission slips by seeing Mr. 

Fickert in room E-138. 

#2 

The Book Worm Society will meet in the library today during Target Time. The 

tables in the library will be closed during Target Time today!  

#1 

Mr. Jarema’s Day 4 Health classes should report to the blue gym for PE class 

today, Wednesday, March 22nd.  This is a change in our normal schedule.  Be 

sure to bring or wear sneakers.   

#2 

Congratulations to Max Zilberman who won the Geography Bee and is now 

going on to compete in Nationals! Way to go, Max!  

#1 

Attention all girls trying out for 7th grade softball, 

Tryouts will begin Thursday weather permitting.  Take the softball busses labeled 

on the bus slide to the 8th grade center.  Go to the locker room and start 

changing.  Please dress for all weather.  You should bring your bat, glove, cleats, 

and helmet.  See coach West in E 205 with any questions.  Pay attention to the 

announcements for any changes due to weather. 

#2 

Now welcome Mrs. Damiani and Mrs. Kurian. 

Both 

 

Have a great day, Spring-Ford! 

 

Mrs. Damiani’s Weekly Announcements 



3/22/23 

• Congratulations to Max for winning the Spelling Bee and moving on to the national 
competition!  Good luck! 

• Awesome job to everyone who participated in the play! 
• We have a great turnout for students trying out for spring sports.  Remember to get 

involved at school–whether it’s sports or clubs, there is something for everyone. 
• We have had the most discipline referrals this month.  It would be a shame to have 

students sitting in detention missing sports/clubs.  This is a reminder to follow the rules. 
• Mrs. Kurian, our school nurse, shared that students should not share food at lunch.  We 

have had a student who had a severe allergic reaction because of something eaten at 
lunch that wasn’t theirs.  Please make sure you aren’t eating any nuts in the 
classroom.  You can help keep everyone safe by washing your hands if you eat anything 
at lunch with peanut butter.  Thank you for your cooperations! 

 

 


